September CASC Executive Board Meeting 



Synopsis: The Calvert Association of Student Councils meeting was held on Monday September 14th at 6:32.  The meeting took place on teams.  Before the meeting Dr.Curry talked to students about their virtual learning experience. During the meeting, Executive Board Members were informed about merch and got some updates about CASC and MASC. The meeting ended with breakout groups for Executive Board Members to get to know everyone in the group.
 
The Secretary (Paige) took the minutes for the meeting.
 
Present
 
5 Executive Board Members were absent. 
 
1. Call to order:
Thomas called the meeting to order at 6:32
 
 
1. Agenda:
A motion to approve the agenda was seconded and passed at 6:33.
 
 
1. New Business:
Merch Update 
 
· Maggie showed us the old shirts from previous years in CASC.  
 
·  She asked us if we wanted to choose one of the CASC shirts from the last two years or make a new one. 
 
· A lot of members mentioned wanting to either use the pink shirt from two years ago or use both the shirt from last year and 2 years ago.
 
She showed us a Mask design for possible CASC masks. 
 
1. Icebreakers:
 
We played a game called Touch Blue.
 
Everyone had to turn on their camera and grab whatever the facilitator said. They then had to bring it back to the camera in 30 seconds or they would be eliminated. 
 
1. SMOB Report:
 
Abby gave the SMOB Report. 
 
· Most board members were cautious when voting to go back online.
 
· Fall sports have started.
 
· Once students get acclimated to school, Abby will be sending out a survey on social media and showing it to the board at the next meeting. 
 
Abby asked for ideas for mental health resources to keep everyone healthy especially with the virtual platform. She also asked for any suggestions students may have on how the board can better address the online learning situation.
 
1. MASC Report:
 
Thomas gave the MASC report in place of the MASC Liaison. 
 
· Registration for MASC September Workshop Training closed yesterday afternoon (September 13).
 
· For everyone who was able to sign up, the virtual check in is at 9:45 and the event is from 10am -4pm. 
 
· If you have any questions contact the MASC Liaison (info on the CASC website) or check the MASC website. 
 
 
1. Advisor Report:
 
 Mr. Goldstein asked us to answer questions about SGA and send them to him.
 
1. Announcements:
 
Thomas explained that we would be having the planned breakout sessions for the Executive Board Meetings after the general meeting.
 
1. Adjournment:
The meeting ended at 7:16.
 
 
Breakout Sessions: 
 Everyone joined optional breakout groups to talk about school and life.
 
The next Executive Board Meeting is October 12th. 

